
7th grade newsletter
Week of October 28th, 2024

Mathematics
Mrs. Jarrett

mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us

We will begin our next unit on Two Step
Inequalities. The students will solve two step
linear equations, including word problems.
We will also learn to graph the solutions on
the number line.

Questions or concerns? Please send me an
email. :)

Science
Ms. McCabe

emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

We are continuing our ecology unit studying
ecological relationships and the effect on
populations.
Students will have a unit test this week.
Please contact me with any
questions/concerns.

Language Arts
Ms. Nutt

snutt@rapphannockschools.us

This week we are beginning a new unit
with a strong emphasis on literary
devices like figurative language!

We will have a vocabulary review test on
the root words PORT, MISS, and MIT. We
will also have a cumulative open
notebook grammar quiz.

Our class is doing A LOT of free writing
and are burning through composition
notebooks fast. If you’d like to make a
donation to our classroom, visit our
Amazon Wishlist here.

Please reach out with any questions or
concerns.

Reminders

Please return signed report card
covers.

This week is a spirit week.

Please be sure your child is reading
every day.
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